
Divisions established in New South Wales, Victoria, Western Australia,
South Australia and Queensland

TO ALL AAS MEMBERS and interested parties

TECHNICAL MEETING
7:30pm 28th October 2009

System upgrade of the Perth Concert Hall

AAS members and interested parties are invited to witness the recent upgrade of
audio systems within the landmark Perth Concert Hall.

The 1,729 seat Perth Concert Hall is one of the most highly regarded orchestra 
performance spaces in the southern hemisphere, featuring a 3,000 pipe organ.

The original acoustic design of Professor A. Harold Marshall in association with 
Warwick Mehaffey of the ABC, approximately 40 years ago, incorporates ornate 
ceiling coffers and wall features found in many of the great halls worldwide.

To enable greater flexibility and capacity for modern live performances, the 2009 
system upgrades of the PCH was designed to account for the complex effects these
features contributed.

The meeting will commence at 7:30pm at the Perth Concert Hall.

With mixer set in position on the night, if anyone has some music they would like to listen to they are
welcome to bring it along.

Also, anyone interested in attending the meeting is encouraged to also join us prior the meeting for 
dinner and drinks at Balti, (across the road at 2 St Georges Terrace), from 6pm beforehand.

Numbers may be limited. To assist in our planning of the night, please advise Luke Zoontjens via 
l.zoontjens@ndy.com as to attendance at the dinner and/or meeting.


